
 

 
 

  
 

 
 

 
 
 
Vacancy Notice 
 
The Ministry of Land Policy and Forest Management (GBB) in collaboration with the United Nations Development 

Programme (UNDP) are engaged in the multi-year project “Strengthening Management of Protected and 
Productive Landscapes in Surinamese Amazon”, ASL2. 
The ASL2 project aims to secure equitable management of Suriname’s protected and productive landscapes through an 

integrated approach that delivers mutually supportive conservation and sustainable livelihood benefits. It will be 
executed in two major landscapes of Suriname’s Amazon biome: the Saamaka-Matawai and the Coeroeni-
Paroe landscapes. The project is funded by, among others, the GEF through the UNDP and implementation is in the 
hands of the Ministry of GBB. 
 

The ASL2 project invites applications for the following individual consultants: 
- Sustainable Forest Management Senior Consultant 
- Sustainable Forest Management Junior Consultant 

 
The consultancies are open to nationals or legal residents of Suriname and the Terms of Reference (ToR) can be  
requested via  

- Email: rgbbosbeheer@gmail.com  
 
Interested candidates who meet the criteria can send their application by email, no later than the date mentioned in the 
respective ToR. 
.  
The subject title of the email should read: “Application for Sustainable Forest Management Senior Consultant” or 
“Application for Sustainable Forest Management Junior Consultant”  
 
The submission letter should be addressed to: 
 
The Ministry of Land Policy and Forest Management 
Deputy Permanent Secretary for Forest Management  
Cornelis Jongbawstraat 10-12  
Paramaribo, Suriname 
Attn. ASL2 Project Management Unit 
	


